
Bicycle cage rules 
	
Bicycles	stored	in	our	bicycle	racks	and	storage	cages	must	be	kept	in	good	repair	and	be	
ridable	at	all	times.	Bicycle	owners	are	encouraged	to	affix	a	label	to	the	seat	post	
indicating	their	assigned	carport	number	or	unit	number.	Failure	to	so	identify	a	bicycle	
may	prevent	notices	below	from	being	sent	to	the	owner.	
	

 If	upon	periodic	inspection	a	bicycle	does	not	appear	recently	ridden	or	ready	to	
ride,	a	removable	notice	of	violation	will	be	applied	to	the	bicycle.	If	the	bicycle	is	
labeled	as	described	above,	a	letter	will	be	mailed	to	the	owner.	

 Six	weeks	after	the	notice	of	violation,	if	the	bicycle	is	labeled	as	described	above,	a	
final	notice	will	be	mailed	to	the	address	on	file.	

 Approximately	eight	weeks	after	the	notice	of	violation,	the	bicycle	may	have	its	
lock	destroyed	and	be	relocated	to	a	holding	area.	At	this	time,	if	the	bicycle	is	
labeled	as	described	above,	a	letter	will	be	mailed	to	the	owner.	

 Following	the	legally	mandated	holding	period,	the	bicycle	may	be	donated	to	a	
charity	or	disposed	of.	


